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Dear Friends, 
Thank you for your continued love and support for The Haven through your  
prayers, encouragement, financial contributions, and 
material donations. 

 

Here are our updates for September. 
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This month alone, we have welcomed three new babies to The Haven. Two of  
them tragically lost their mothers during childbirth. One baby's mother passed  
away due to complications during delivery, and the other's mother was mentally  
confused and lost her life during birth. In both cases, the relatives were unable  
to care for the infants and asked The Haven to provide temporary care. 
The third baby was brought to us by well-wishers who intervened on behalf of  
the child. The mother, is mentally challenged and under the care of her 
grandparents. After giving birth, the grandparents refused to raise the baby. 
Concerned neighbors intervened and brought the baby to The Haven, and they  
have since visited the child. 

New Arrivals 

Sponsor a Baby

https://zambiamission.org/orphan-care/donate.html
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Reunification 
One of our programs at The Haven is the Reunification Program. Our goals are 
not only to care for these precious children, foster relationships between them 
and their biological families, and get them home as quickly and safely as 
possible. 
Many of our babies have families who are simply unable to care for them during 
their infancy. Once the children grow older and their families are ready, we 
facilitate their reunification. This is always a bittersweet moment for us, the 
aunties, and the children's “siblings” at The Haven. The bonds we form are so 
strong that even after experiencing these many times, each reunion is unique 
and deeply emotional. Nevertheless, we understand the importance of family 
and are delighted to see them reunited with their loved ones. We also strive to 
keep in contact with the families and the babies one they go home and provide 
ongoing support when needed. 
This month, we were overjoyed to reunite one of our babies with her family. It 
was a heartwarming and a beautiful experience. 



George
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Our George just graduated from Grade 12 last Friday! It feels like just yesterday 
he arrived at The Haven as a newborn, and now look at him—a true success 
story. George excelled in his studies, finishing first in his class in Design &amp; 
Technology and Fine Arts, and was recognized with multiple awards for his 
outstanding leadership. We couldn’t be prouder of the young man he has 
become. We’re so excited to see where this next chapter takes you, George! 
The sky’s the limit! 



 

 

 

Thank you for demonstrating the love of God through your prayers and support. 
As we approach the rainy season, we ask for your continued prayers for a 
bountiful rainfall and an end this dreadful drought. 

God Bless You, 
The Haven Team 

Sponsor A Child To Go School

Donate to the Haven 
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